
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Greetings! 

 

Sub: - fee update 

 

This is to notify that incase School Fee is paid through Edunext-App or school’s 

accounts office, then you are not required to forward the fee receipt to the school 

accounts office. 

 

Incase the fee is deposited through NEFT/RTGS/UPI/CHEQUE/CASH (Direct deposit 

in the bank), then the receipt should be forwarded at the following email id:-   

                                               fee@mayorworld.org  

 

Thanks & Regards 

 

Accounts Department 
Mayor World School 
 
 
 

 


